
 

 

 

Dear Parents, 

To mark the 45th Anniversary, our School will be hosting the Annual Carnival on 

Saturday, 17th March 2018.  Your participation in helping us make this event a 

success will be appreciated.  

You could support us in any of the following ways.  

 Sponsorship from companies / individuals for the event with a cash donation of 

Dhs. 1000/- or more. The sponsor’s banner will be displayed around the school on 

the day of the event. (Contact person- Bharti – Accounts office – 04 3370913, Extn: 

636). 

 Raffle Draw Prizes- Prizes could include: Tablets, Laptops, Desktops, Ipads, 

Iphones, Gift hampers / Gift vouchers from music stores, Book vouchers, Meal 

vouchers, Theme park vouchers, Digital cameras, Watches, 3 in one Printers. 

(Contact person- Naina – Admin Office - 04 3370913 Extn: 612). 

 White Elephant Stall: Unused gifts in their original packing / good condition. These 

items need to be handed over to Rasha at the Reception area.   

 Small prizes for the stalls being run by the students. These can be any 10-20 Dhs 

items (Stationery items, water bottles, lunch boxes). These should be handed over 

by the students to the class teacher.  

For Stall bookings please contact Ms. Ruchi on 04 3370913 Extn: 645                                   

Cost of the stall is Dhs 350/- (including VAT) for a 2’ X 4’ table.  

      We look forward to your support in making the carnival a success. 

      Kind regards, 

       

      Humera Ibrahim 

      Principal 


